
FALL PROJECTS! 
THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR VOLUNTEERS FOR

THEIR HELP WITH OUR RECENT FALL PROJECTS

Collecting supplies: We are in need of cleaning products, hand sanitizers,
toilet paper, paper towel and disinfectants.
Fundraising: Host an online fundraiser for Safe Haven in the month of
October to show your support for Domestic Violence Awareness Month.
 Yard work: We are still in need of volunteers to help with our landscaping,
fall clean up is here!

During this time we are not doing any direct victim volunteering, but there are
many other ways you can help:
 

If you are interested in volunteering please contact Karli at 715-526-3421, visit
our website or email Adminassistant@shawanoshelter.org
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TAKE A PEEK!
OCTOBER IS DOMESTIC ABUSE
AWARENESS MONTH WEAR
PURPLE TO SHOW YOUR
SUPPORT.
HELP US SELL OIL INFUSED
BRACELETS- ALL PROCEEDS GO
TO SAFE HAVEN.
THE 2021 BALL OF THE BADGES
EVENT IS ON HOLD DUE TO
COVID RESTRICTIONS. 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WILL
BE ANNOUNCED AT A LATER
DATE.
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:
WWW.SHAWANOSHELTER.ORG
VISIT US ON FACEBOOK! !

Pictured above: Corey Anderson next to our
remodeled playset. Thank you Corey and Pete

for all of your help!!  


